
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International interpretive programs are provided through a cross-border, 
collaborative partnership. Everyone is welcome to all the programs! 
 
 

Interpretive Programs are offered 
on weekends from Canada Day 

through Labour Day. 
 

Program schedules for the 2025 season will be posted starting in late 
June, 2025. 


